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Dear Parents/Carers,                                       Tuesday 9th January 2024 
 

  Robins Class Newsletter Spring Term 2024  
Welcome back to a brand-new term and a happy and healthy new year to you all.   We hope you all had an 
enjoyable and relaxing Christmas break.  Last week, the children returned to school refreshed and excited  
for the term ahead, eager to share their holiday news with everyone.   This terms newsletter aims to give you  
lots of helpful and handy information for the new term. 
 
A Big Thank-you! 
Myself and Mrs Milner would like to say a huge thank-you to the families who gave us Christmas presents at  
the end of last term.  It was incredibly kind of and thoughtful of you at such a busy time of year.  They were  
very much enjoyed and appreciated over the break – thank you! 
 
P.E 
This half-term P.E. will take place on Tuesdays.  Active lunchtime club will continue to be 
on a Tuesday and Thursday.  Please ensure your child has their P.E. kit in school on these 
days.   It may be helpful to send P.E. kit in at the start of the week and the children can 
keep it in school or take it home to be washed on a Friday. 
 
P.E. kit should include:  white t-shirt, black shorts/jogging bottoms, trainers.  
 
Homework: 
Reading:                       All pupils need to be reading at home every day for at least 10 minutes.  Please  
                                       remember to sign your child’s diary and their reading bookmarks. 
Spellings:                     Weekly spellings will continue to be given on a Monday with a test on a Friday.   
                                       Children will be given 8-10 spellings to learn every week. 
Weekly homework:   This is given on a Friday to be returned to school by the following Wednesday.  All  
                                       pupils need to work on one step each week in their Math’s Practice Journals.  It is  
                                       expected the pupils work no more than 30 minutes on this homework.  
                                       
Curriculum Learning:  

English: Maths: Science: Curriculum Blocks: 

We will continue to  
develop our skills in  
reading, writing, spelling  
and grammar.  

Y2: Money, Multiplication 
       and Division  
Y3: Multiplication and  
       Division, Perimeter           
       and Length. 

A topic about Rocks  
and Soils 
 
 

History:  Explorers 
 
Art: Printing 
 

Best wishes 
Miss Tyler & Mrs Milner  
Robins Team  


